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(bo;h of whom fought at Waterloo), the 71st 
Highlanders, the 13th Hussars, the 30th Regi­
ment, the 19th Hussars, who fought at Queens- 
ton Heights, the 47th Lancashire, celebrated in 
the Peninsular War and at Waterloo; a detach­
ment of the 29th Regiment, under Captain 
Middleton (afterward^ General Middleton); the 
16th, brought out during the Trent affair; the 
17th Bengal Tigers, 3rd, 4th and 10th Batteries 
of Artillery, the 24th Regiment, which was wiped 
out in India, and afterwards in the Zulu war of 
1879 ; lastly, the Newfoundland Regiment, and 
the 100th Regiment of Royal Canadian Rifles, 
which was raised in Canada for service in the 
Indian mutiny, and afterward* disbanded in 
Canada.

This Fort as it remains to us to-day is almost 
unique as an example of a stockaded fort of the 
per od of Indian warfare, showing us by compar­
ison with the present what great changes have 
been made in the arts of war in this time. And 
let it not be forgotten that this same little Fort, 
built and garrisoned by Imperial troops, has in 
recent years furnished the equipment for the 
Canadian volunteers who served the Empire in 
the Fenian raids, the Riel rebellion, and the 
South African war.

May the city which traces its earliest history 
to this spot treasure it as a monument of the 
past, and may the Government which it so nobly 
struggled to uphold, so protect and restore it 
that future generations may see from what small 
beginnings this great and glorious country has 
grown.

Jean Earle Geeson.
Parkdale, Toronto, May 24th, 1006.


